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MHSA provides a dedicated source of funding in California for mental health services by imposing a 
1% tax on personal income in excess of $1 million. 

 
 
 

 
 

            
 
Be the one to help 

 
   
 
 

Open to the public! Join advocates, providers, clients/family members 
and give your feedback on the proposed AB 114 Reversion Plans. 

 
1) Learn about AB 114 that is allowing Counties to 

submit a plan to expend MHSA funds that are now 
subject to reversion. 

2) Learn about the proposed technology-based 
Innovation to support mental health and 
wellness that will be funded with AB 114 funds.  

3) Provide feedback to ensure these resources are 
accessible, relevant and meaningful. 

4) Open a 30-day public comment period for the AB 
114 Reversion Plans, which will be followed by a 
public hearing on June 6th. 

 Stipends are available for consumers/clients             
and family members 

 Language interpretation is provided as needed* 

 Childcare is provided as needed* 

 Refreshments will be provided 
 

*Pease reserve these services immediately by contacting 
Angelica Delgado at (650) 573-5037 or 
adelgado@smcgov.org  

 
 

 

 
 
Presentation and Public Comment 
Wed, May 2, 2018 at 3pm  
 

Public Hearing 
Wed, June 6, 2018 at 3pm  
 
 
Health System Campus, Room 100 
225 37th Ave.  
San Mateo, CA  94403 

 
Contact: 
Doris Estremera, MHSA Manager 
(650)573-2889 
mhsa@smcgov.org 
www.smchealth.org/MHSA 

 
 
 

 

    Mental Health Service Act (MHSA)  
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